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Two Oceans Aquarium launches a series of dinners

The Two Oceans Aquarium will be hosting a series of dinners, called Deep Blue Dinner, which kicks off in October 2020.

There is no better setting for an enchanting dinner than the breath-taking exhibits of the Two Oceans Aquarium. To
celebrate its reopening, and to give aquarium fans and friends a different way to experience the magic of its underwater
world, the aquarium is opening its doors to let you in on a truly spectacular experience.
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The Two Oceans Aquarium is offering you the chance to dine in style in front of the 1&J Ocean Exhibit on Friday, 2
October 2020. A fantastic set menu will be freshly prepared by the aquarium’s in-house team of seasoned catering
professionals, with table service to match. Add the utterly unique backdrop of living blue and what you have is a night to
remember at Cape Town’s only ‘underwater restaurant’.

And you don't need to be stressed about any crowding. In line with current government regulations, all physical distancing
and hygiene protocols will be observed and a maximum of 50 seats will be made available, meaning you will be able to enjoy
a dining experience with ample space. When you book, let us know how many people will be dining in your group — tables
will be set according to your needs, for dining parties of two people or more.

Two Oceans Aquarium now open

Active members enjoy a special rate.

To book, email functions@aquarium.co.za or call 021 418 3823. Spots are limited and bookings will be confirmed upon
payment.
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For the full menu, please see this link.
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